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Dear Parents & Carers

We have arranged an exciting Art event in
school next week.

It works like this:

I
on framed
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Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley

During an Art lesson each classwill be given a subject from which each child

will create @ picture:

o Nursery - Butterflies

e Reception - Blowing bubbles

e Y1- Butterfly garden

o' Y2 - Catching raindrops
» Y3 - Tree of hearts

e Y4 - Superheroes

e Y5 - Graffiti wall

e Y6 - Lasso around the world

Our Art contact will.collect the spictures put them in a frame with your child's

name tab displayed on the front

These will be brought back to school and exhibited in the Lower Hall for
parents to view (provisional date for this is Monday 3™ December)

They cost £6 each
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We hope that you will enjoy seeing a piece of your child’s artwork framed to keep and
display at home or it could make a lovely Christmas gift



